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Friends of Pals, Youth and Families is a proud recipient of the 2024 Green Bay Packers 

2024 Impact Grant for $250,000 towards Family Center Expansion 

Green Bay, Wis. – Friends of Pals, Youth and Families is excited to share that they were 
selected as one of the 2024 recipients of the Green Bay Packer’s 2024 Impact Grant. They 
have been awarded $250,000 towards the expansion of their Family Center in Green Bay, 
which creates a safe and home-like environment for families to reunite and learn healthy home 
dynamics with supervision and access to helpful resources.  

To help further educate the community on the Family Center and the funding needs for the 

expansion, an open house is set for Tuesday, July 30th from 6:00 – 7:30 PM at 1076 St. Agnes 

Dr., Green Bay, WI 54304.  

"We are both honored and humbled that the Green Bay Packers believe in our mission to help 

children and families in Brown County on their path towards a safer and happier life,” states 

Dana Kressig, the organization’s Board Chair. “This impact grant will help us raise the remaining 

funds needed for our Family Center expansion project to serve more families and serve them in 

a broader capacity.  Our group is run solely by volunteers, and I am so proud of our 

accomplishments.  We have more work to do to complete this important project, but thanks to 

the Green Bay Packers and help from the community, this will be the largest project our 

organization was able accomplish and we are so thankful for the support."   

To learn more about how to give involved in the Family Center Capital Campaign or other 

Friends of Pals, Youth and Families programs, please reach out to the organization via their 

website or email - Friendsofpyf@gmail.com.  

Dana Kressig (President of the Friends of Pals, Youth and Families Board of Directors), or Glen 

Tilot (Community Liaison with Brown County Health & Human Services Department) are 

available for interviews before the open house, pending schedules. We would also be open to 

media during the open house on July 30th.   

### 

About Friends of Pals, Youth and Families 

Started in Green Bay, Wis., Friends of Pals, Youth and Families is a 501(c)3 non-profit 

organization that was started in 2018 to better serve the children and families engaged with 

Brown County Health and Human Services. From foster care, mentoring, shelter care, family 



unification and beyond, learn more about their initiatives at www.friendsofpyf.org or by following 

Friends of Pals, Youth and Families on Facebook or LinkedIn. 

 

Figure 1 Rendering of New Exterior of Family Center 

 

Figure 2 Check Presentation of Packers 2024 Impact Grant to Friends of Pals, Youth and Families 


